
‭Dear Players/Parents,‬
‭Every year we have a battle with athletes about parking in the faculty parking lot‬

‭near the stadium and tennis courts. Student athletes are supposed to park in the‬
‭student parking lot ONLY. The Principal, Athletic Director, and Coaches have given‬
‭numerous reminders to the student athletes not to park or drive in this area, but the‬
‭student athletes keep refusing to comply. This is a serious issue and just simply a lack‬
‭of respect to our program and school. We are trying to prevent a serious accident from‬
‭happening. There is too much foot traffic in that area and having teenage drivers back‬
‭there is just an accident waiting to happen.We have Elementary school students‬
‭walking in that area every afternoon, and the roads are too tight and narrow for‬
‭inexperienced drivers. We have tried to work with student athletes but due to the lack of‬
‭compliance, we will be enforcing consequences to student athletes who don’t comply‬
‭with rules. We need your help as a parent to remind your player of rules and‬
‭expectations.Here are the consequences if a student is found parking anywhere other‬
‭than in the student parking lot .‬

‭1.‬ ‭First Offense-Students will lose campus parking privileges permanently.‬
‭2.‬ ‭Second Offense- Student will be removed from Athletic Team or Teams‬

‭Please understand our main concern is the safety of ALL STUDENTS. We appreciate‬
‭all your help in making Brookwood a safe place.‬


